
September Newsletter  

Hello Norwood Families,

Welcome back to another school year. I am very excited to  start my second year at
Norwood  School for the 2023-2024 school year.   Last year was a year of many
changes at our school. These changes have resulted in many new staff members.
Our staff is  full of energy and excitement for the year ahead. As a team we are
committed to inspire students through high quality teaching, assessment and
innovative practices. This year we will continue to focus on building a positive
school culture that promotes academics, the arts and athletics.  Our goal is to
actively engage students in their learning and to promote life-long learning.  

Charlene Saunders
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Upcoming Events:

Norwood News

Sept. 6 - Welcome Back BBQ 
                               4:30-6:00pm

Sept. 19 - Parent Council Meeting
                                 6:00pm

Sept. 20 - X-country Running Meet

Sept. 22 - PLC Day - no school

Sept. 26 - Terry Fox Run

Sept. 29 - National Day for TRC -
no school

Truth & Reconciliation Week   
During the week of September 25th -
28th, Norwood School will continue to
explore the rich and diverse cultures,
voices and experiences and stories of

the First Nations, Inuit, and Metis
peoples. There is no school on

September 29th in order to honour
the children who never returned home
and Survivors of residential schools, as
well as their families and communities.



NORWOOD - NEED TO KNOW
September, 2023

Norwood is a closed
Campus School Cell Phone/PED Policy

Students are not allowed to
leave school grounds unless
they are going to their own
home with parent
permission. Students must
sign out when they leave
and sign back in upon their
return.

Cell phones and PED’s must be
“Away for the Day”. They may
not be used during the school
day including during recesses. If
they are in a student’s backpack
they should be turned off.
 If you need to communicate with
your child during the school day
please contact our office.

f.

No hats or hoods are to be worn in
the school building.

Backpacks are to be placed in
lockers upon arrival at school. No
backpacks are to be worn around

the school building.
All school exterior doors, including
the front door, will be locked at all
times and opened for students to
access during school entry times.

Safe School Expectations

PowerSchool

PowerSchool is an online student
information system that can be used by

both students and parents to look up
grades, attendance and fees.

To access PowerSchool visit the
PowerSchool Portal.

https://wrps11.powerschool.com/public/home.html


HOT
LUNCH

SEPT. 28TH
EDO

Hot Lunch is  an optional
purchase that must be made
online.

Please log into the parent
portal to purchase a hot lunch
for your student. 

Order by Sept. 21

 

Looking for HOT LUNCH volunteers! 

Parent Council will be coordinating a hot lunch once a month for the rest of the school
year. We need volunteers to help make this happen. Either picking up the food from the
restaurant if they don’t deliver and then dropping it off at the school, or meeting at the

school to help sort the lunches for the students.  

If you are interested in helping with hot lunch or for more information about Parent
Council, please contact Jill Schatschneider or Katrina Wold at

norwoodparentcouncil@gmail.com  



 

All students in grades K-6 will receive extra music
classes this year! 

A Fine Arts course has been added to our timetable!

The grades 3-6 school choir has been added to our
timetable!

Students in grades 7-8 will once again have the
opportunity to join band through our complimentary
course selection!

 More Fine Arts Please!

ARTS & ATHLETICS
28th Annual WRPS  X-Country Meet
Location: Peace Hills Park - Wetaskiwin
Date: Wednesday September 20, 2023
Practices begin Wednesday, Sept. 6th

afterschool.
Junior High Volleyball Teams

Try-outs will begin in early September.
League play begins the last week of

September. 





Principal - Charlene Saunders
Vice Principal/Inclusion Coach -
Tanya Mcfarland
Admin Assistants - Denise Jorstad  &
Sam Blatz

HomeroomTeachers:
Kindergarten - Celia Proctor
Grade 1 -Mandy St. Germain
Grade 2 -Theresa Kirwer/Heidi Smith
Grade 3 - Melanie Nesimiuk
Grade 4 - Brendon James
Grade 5 - Char Brown
Grade 6 - Brad Bjornsson
Grade 7 - Megan Pezderic
Grade 8 - Joan Naslund
ALS-  Kelly Kuester
Music - Stephanie Schuurman-Olson
Literacy Coach - Rosalee Armson

Junior High Complimentary Course
Teachers
Band/Art - Marshall Tindal
Industrial Arts  - Ryan Schuman
Foods /Home Ec. - Kirsten Janele

Educational Assistants:
Amilia Brens
Bonnie Dickau
 Rocio Herrera
Jib Labinghisa
Ina Marquardt
Darlene Parchewski 
Shauna Sartre
Andrea Symes  
Melinda Zander  
Lacey Hoffman

Custodians: -Val Hessam &
ShannonWoodworth

Family School Liaison
Worker - Alicia Cardinal

Indigneous Support
Worker - Gloria Rogers

Norwood Staff










